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Narrative:Narrative:

On September 8 and 13 of 2023, Special Agent Jason Snyder (SA Snyder), with the Ohio
Attorney General’s Office Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI), received e-mailed letters from
the Van Wert County Prosecutor’s Office (Prosecutor Office). The letters were from a Clarence
Saalman (Saalman). The Prosecutor Office wanted BCI to have these records for this casefile.
See the letters from Saalman for further details he wanted Van Wert County Prosecutor’s
Office to know.

Attachments:Attachments:

Attachment # 01: Clarence Saalman Letter to Van Wert Prosecutors Office 2
Attachment # 02: Clarence Saalman Letter to Van Wert Prosecutors Office 1
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